TELEPHONE TAylor 2-3576

AUGUSTA.

GEORGIA

April 15, 1960

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
3663 South Clarkson
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This will acknowledge with thanks your recent letter and
verify your reception of this station on March 28, 1960.

This is the second letter we have received from Colorado ..
the first from Denver about 3 weeks ago and we certainly
appreciate the time you fellows take to let us know about
the reception of this station.

Kindest personal regards.

Cordially,
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